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TOMORROW IS ELECTION DAY 
KNOW WHERE YOU VOTE ON ELECTION DAY 

 
POLLING LOCATIONS HAVE CHANGED 

IN 16 JURISDICTIONS IN HAMILTON COUNTY 
 

Polling Location Changes – Polling locations in 16 jurisdictions in Hamilton County have 
changed since the last election.  Postcard notices were mailed to voters whose polling location 
has changed and signage will be placed at the former locations directing voters to their new 
location on Election Day.  Voters are encouraged to confirm their polling location today by 
visiting our website and clicking the “Where Do I Vote” button or calling the board at 632-
7000.  Polls will be open from 6:30am until 7:30pm on Tuesday, November 5, 2019. 
 
 
If a voter has moved and not updated their address with the Board, they may vote at their 
new polling location or at the Board of Elections Office at 4700 Smith Road.  Only voters who 
have moved and did not update their new address may vote at the Board Office on Election 
Day. 
 
 
Follow all the latest Board of Elections news and information on Facebook, Twitter, and our 

website:  www.VoteHamiltonCounty.org. 
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http://www.votehamiltoncounty.org/

